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Donald F Beattie

Technical Director

Radio Society of Great Britain
3 Abbey Court

Fraser Court

Priory Business Park

Bedford

MK44 3WH

19 July 2010

Dear Mr Beattie,

Thank you for your letter of 11 June to Ed Vaisey MP Minister for Culture Communications
and the Creative Industries at the Department of Culture Media and Sports, suggesting a
meeting to discuss interference to radio spectrum users from Powerline Technology. The
matter raised falls within the remit of the Department for Business Innovation & Skills (BIS)
and | have been asked to reply.

The Minister is unable to accept your offer of a meeting, as his diary is heavily committed.
However, BIS officials would welcome the opportunity to meet you and discuss in more
detail the points raised in your letter. They will contact you shortly to arrange a mutually
convenient date.

Yours sincerely
e

harles Tetteh
Business Sectors Information Hub
Communications & Contents Industry Sector
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